Select Board Policy
Policy # 1012015

Policy on the Separation of Membership for the Hardwick Planning Commission/Development
Review Boards

The Select Board of the Town of Hardwick wishes to maintain the Town Planning Commission
and the Town Development Review Board as two separate entities and in that regard, the
Select Board hereby resolves that all future candidates for either board (the Planning
Commission or Development Review Board) can actively serve on only one board at a time. No
one will be appointed to one board if they hold a valid seat on the other board.

Signed this E day of October, 2015 in the Town of Hardwick, Caledonia County, in the State of
Vermont.
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